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Comments: | am very concerned that this mountain roller coaster will be approved and that it will harm the area's
solitude and wildlife. This is a basically corporate welfare at the expense of the public and animals in the area.
Due to the geography of the mountain the sound will carry and impact trails that are in defined wilderness areas
to the north and south.

This cannot be healthy for the animals and people who live and use this wilderness near our largest city. | think
one also needs to seriously weigh the impact of more people in the area who may be less inclined to follow fire
safety. A number of people online are concerned that either the coaster itself or its riders may start a wildfire.
Please vote to not allow the coaster to be built. Please preserve these mountains for our future generations.
They don't need to be remade into an amusement park to add profit to the owners, the Abruzzo family.

- Craig Hildreth, Albg. NM resident and long time hiker in these wonderful mountains.



